
 

 

      

 

 

  

 

 

        

    

 

News Release 
November 8, 2022 
 

 

Pacific Avenue North Project Update 
 
 
The Pacific Avenue North Half Bridge Project is currently under suspension.  The work 
suspension is due to coordination issues with BNSF Railroad.  The contractor is scheduled to be 
back onsite and will resume working on January 3, 2023.  The contractor anticipates work being 
completed in March. 
 
 
For up-to-date information please call the Department of Public Works at (360) 577-3030, or 
visit our website at www.co.cowlitz.wa.us/publicworks, or the Cowlitz County Department of 
Public Works Facebook page.  
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